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24th March 2023 
 
 
RE: Year 12 Parent & Carer Survey 2023 
 
Dear Year 12 Parents and Carers, 
 
As a school we aim for continual improvement in order to ensure the best possible outcomes and 
school experience for our students. An important part of this process is in gaining feedback from all 
members of our school community, with parents and carers being a vital component. I invite you to 
complete this short online survey HERE to share your views. The feedback will be used to help inform 
the strategic direction of Urmston Grammar School moving forward. 
 
All feedback is anonymous and submissions are welcome until 5pm on Wednesday 29th March. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 

 

 
Mr T Kennedy-Fowler 
Deputy Headteacher 
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